
    

 

UPDATE 

February 2022 
  

 

TWCARMF Underwriting Email Address Updated! 
 

 

 

The new underwriting and renewal e-mail address is TWCARMF-
Underwriting@Sedgwick.com. 

We have created a new e-mail address to help make communication 
smoother in the event any of us are out of the office. We ask that you
send any renewal requests, documents, and future underwriting
requests to the new email address so that we can best service your
account. We will also be using this e-mail account to send 
correspondence to you.  

When receiving e-mails from us, it will appear as US-
SpecialtyOperations-TWCARMF-Underwriting@Sedgwick.com. 

Thank you for being a Fund member! 
 

 

  

 


